
 

   

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CONTACT: Marc Ramthun 
(505) 761-9000 / Mobile (505) 264-4765 
November 14, 2019 
 
 

CSI Aviation continues “Honoring Those Who Serve” with 
latest Department of Defense (DoD) contract award   
 
DoD U.S. Transportation Command has awarded CSI Aviation a firm-fixed-price, indefinite-
delivery/indefinite-quantity contract under the Worldwide Airlift Services Program.  CSI is 1 of 17 air 
carriers to be awarded this contract to transport DoD and other federal agency personnel and cargo for 
domestic and international shipments.  The total estimated program value for this contract is $5.7 Billion 
through Nov. 11, 2024. 
 
“CSI Aviation takes great pride in providing safe, comfortable, and efficient transportation of uniformed 
military personnel and civilians.  The WASP-135 contract will allow us to offer passenger, aeromedical, 
and air cargo flights to DoD as part of our expanding Government Services business” Vince VanNess, 
Vice President - Government Services. 
 
In 2017, The DoD awarded CSI with the Freedom Award in recognition of the company’s military friendly 
practices and efforts to recruit veterans.  CSI currently has a workforce of 42% veterans from all five 
branches of the military.    
 
About CSI Aviation 
Established in 1979, CSI Aviation, Inc. “CSI” has grown into a global aviation company providing diverse 
and complex solutions to commercial, group and private individuals, and government customers.  CSI 
fills a unique niche in the aviation industry – supporting aviation requirements for air charter services, 
aviation logistics, and program management.  CSI Aviation also holds FAR Part 135 Air Carrier operating 
authority and provides air charter and medical flight services.  For more information go to: 
www.csiaviation.com 
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